
CITY OF HIGHLAND, KANSAS 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

CITY HALL 

April 13, 2016 

6:00 P.M. 

 

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Matt Peterson, Dana Clary, Ben Gilmore and Jerry Twombly. 

 

COUNCIL MEMBER ABSENT:  Charles Batchelder 

 

CITY EMPLOYEES PRESENT: City Attorney Ted Collins, City Clerk Joann Karn, Assistant City Clerk 

Melanie Hollabaugh. 

 

GUESTS PRESENT:  Dennis Lentz, Randy Snyder, Brandon Whetstine, Pam Twombly, John Alfrey, Rocky 

Ruhnke, Jan Collins, Debbie Keebler, Jim Ruhnke, Paul Rush, USD #111 Superintendant Rex Bollinger,  

USD #111 Secretary Anna Midyette, USD #111 School Board President Grant Gladhart and USD #111 

School Board members: Stephanie Peterson, Brad Holzhey, Lisa Parsons, Mark Allen and Carla Johnson. 

 

PRESIDING: Mayor Scott Sisk 

 

PURPOSE:  Discussion/Action – 1961 Lease and the school buildings at that location 

 

Mayor Scott Sisk called the Special Meeting to order at 6:00p.m. with a quorum present. 

 

The School Board called their meeting to order. 

 

Council members Matt Peterson and Dana Clary presented to the group plans for updates to the park on the 

east side of the property. 

 

Discussion was held on options and ideas on how the buildings could be used. 

 

The School Board voted to allow the City to redevelop the City Park on the east side of the property.   

 

The School Board adjourned their Special meeting. 

 

Council member Matt Peterson moved and Ben Gilmore seconded a motion to adjourn the Special meeting of 

the City Council at 6:45p.m.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

 

 

_________________________________       __________________________________ 

Mayor       City Clerk   

 

 

 

 


